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NOTICE OF REGULAR TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING TO BE HELD 

 BOTH ELECTRONICALLY AND IN PERSON WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS  

 PORT HURON CHARTER TOWNSHIP, ST CLAIR COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 

 To: The residents and property owners of Port Huron Charter Township, St. Clair County, Michigan, 
and any other interested parties.  
Please take notice that a regular meeting of the Port Huron Charter Township Board will be held on 
Monday, May 17, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. by electronic remote access. Electronic remote access, in 
accordance with the St. Clair County Declaration of a State of Emergency, will be implemented in 
response to COVID-19. The public may participate in the meeting through Zoom access by phone 
using the following phone number: 

https://zoom.us/j/4305502790?pwd=V3lXSlBrZkEyUXA2eE5nMU9OcjBLUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 430 550 2790 

Passcode: 741200 

One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,4305502790#,,,,*741200# US (Chicago) 

+16465588656,,4305502790#,,,,*741200# US (New York) 

 
 
 
 Members of the public will only be able to speak during the public comment portion of the meeting 
and such comment will be limited to three minutes per person. To provide for orderly public 
participation, a person wishing to speak must state their name and request to be recognized by the 
Township Supervisor. The Supervisor will recognize all persons wishing to speak during public 
comment. If, prior to the meeting, members of the public have certain questions or wish to provide 
input on any business that will be addressed at the meeting then such persons may contact the 
Township Board members through email or mail, Township Clerk, by email to 
bdavis@porthurontownship.org , or by mail at 3800 Lapeer Rd. Port Huron, MI 48060. A copy of the 
meeting material may be found on the link on the Township’s homepage at 
www.porthurontownship.org . The Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 72-hour advance notice by contacting  
Benita Davis, Township Clerk, by email, phone, or mail at the below. 
 
bdavis@porthurontownship.org 
(810) 987-6600 
3800 Lapeer Road 
Port Huron, MI 48060 
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